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PARENT COUNCIL APPLICATION FORM 2024 
Joining the Parent Council is entirely voluntary. The commitment required is four evening meetings 
per year, and any other additional duties / tasks that the PC member wishes to volunteer for e.g. 
focus groups, fundraising, meeting school visitors, assisting with staff recruitment etc. 
Should you wish to volunteer for the Parent Council you can do so in any of the following ways. 
Please note that volunteers agree to their contact details being passed to the Chair of the Parent 
Council who will make contact in due course. 
 

1. Print off the return slip and ask your child to hand it in the school office.  
 
OR 
 

2. Email us at castleheadhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk     
 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please complete if interested in joining the Parent Council: 
 
I am interested in joining the 2024/25 waiting list for the Castlehead High School Parent Council  
 
I give permission for my details to be passed on to the chair of the Parent Council who will be in 
touch in the 2022/23 school session: 
 
 
My Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
My Phone Number: ______________________________________________ 
 
My Email Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
My Child’s Name and Year Group: ________________________________ 
 
Primary School my child attended: ___________________________________ 
(to ensure balanced representation from all associated primary schools) 
 
 

 
Camphill, Canal St, Paisley, PA1 2HL 
Tel:  0300 300 1300 
e-mail: castleheadhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
web address: www.Castleheadhigh.com  
Head Teacher:   Mr Gordon Menzies 
 


